
28th Sunday of the Year
Many are called but few are chosen

“Everything is ready. Come to the wedding.” I have been at
several weddings again this year and it strikes me that no
matter how many you go to they are always great occasions.
You never get tired of them. That’s what Jesus wants for us
as his people – that we would be wedding people, joyful,
happy, and celebrating. In response to his word this week
make a special effort to bring this sense of joy to one
another, as this is a vital way to practise our faith. This is
particularly important in our homes so that all who live
there may know the wonder of God’s love. It takes a real
effort on the part of everyone to constantly create this sense
of gladness but it is well worth the effort. It is also so
important in our faith community to develop this sense of
freedom for one another so that others can come to know
how much they are loved.         Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Remembering our Babies and Children
The Altnagelvin Hospital Annual Service of
Remembrance for babies & children
will take place on Sunday 15 October
at 3.00pm in the Multi-Disciplinary
Education Centre, Altnagelvin
Hospital. The service is in
remembrance of all babies and children
who have died either through miscarriage, neonatal death,
still birth or infant death. All parents, families and friends
are very welcome to attend. Families are invited if they
wish, to bring a flower in memory of their child to present
during the service. The flowers will be taken afterwards to
Ballyoan Cemetery or family may take them with them
again after the service. Please allow some extra time for
parking due to ongoing construction work at the hospital. 

Monday - Thursday: 9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm

Saturday: 10.00am;  Vigil: 7.30pm;
Sunday: 9.00am; 11.00am

Children’s Liturgy continues at 11.00am

The reciting of the Rosary continues after Morning Mass
from Monday - Thursday during October.

28th Sunday of the Year

Bethany Bereavement Group
There will be a meeting on Monday

16th October at 8.00pm in the Church.

We welcome into God’s family 

& Our Parish Community
Branna Kate Bradley, Fianná Brigid
McMullan & Béarlaith Ann Mitchell
who were baptised recently.



Website: www.greenlough.com

Catholic Engaged Encounter: - a two day non-residential
course will be held in Our Lady & St. Patrick's Parish
Centre, Ballymoney on 24-25 February 2018. This is a
very positive way of preparing for Marriage where you will
discover how you can enrich your future relationship. For
information/booking, please contact: marriageencounter.ie
or 028276 38512.

DRAW to promote Temperance in Ireland and in the
Developing World: Organised by the PTAA, this draw
starts in mid-November 2017, subscription £6.50 per month
for six months, (or £38 if paid in advance). Prizes each
month are: 1st €1,000; 2nd €400; 3rd €200, 4th €100. To
enter, tel: Robert Glackin;71341647, Andrew Doherty,
7135 2285; Danny Gorman, 71352725; Kathleen
Chambers ,71347833) before Monday 6th November.

Mission Sunday 2017
Next Sunday, the Holy Father invites all Catholics to
contribute to a special collection. Every person in every
parish in every country where the Church is present will be
celebrating together and sharing what they have, no matter
how little. Donations go to support churches, hospitals,
schools and vocations in countries where the Church is new,
young or poor. The Mission Sunday collection will be
taken up after Communion at all Masses next weekend.

Please use your Special envelope for this collection.

Collections 8th October: Weekly: £1406.01; 
B/fund: £542.20. Thank you for your generosity. 

PARISH STATION MASSES 2018  - We have now
received 3 bookings. If you are interested in hosting a
Station Mass in your home during Lent 2018 please
contact Paddi in the Parish Office: Tel: 2582 1190 or
Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Greenlough GAC - Lotto, 9/10: 5, 7,
17, 19. No Winner. £25: Fergal
Mullan, Tyanee & Terence McPeake,
Mullaghnamoyagh. Next week’s
Jackpot: £2100.

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Mary’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

Weightwatchers with Julie McCann, Kilrea Town Hall
Tuesday @ 6.45pm; Wednesday @ 10.00am.
Portglenone Parish Centre on Wednesday @ 6.30pm.

COMMUNITY NOTICES

We would like to extend our sincere thanks
to everyone who supported us in our
annual coffee afternoon in aid of the
Alzheimer's Society. A special word of
thanks to St Mary's P.S. for the loan of their
water boiler; to Ian og McErlean for his kind donation of
speciality chocolate for the raffle.

We raised the fantastic sum of £1734.00.
Your continuous support of our event is so much

appreciated. Without it, the fundraiser wouldn't be the
success that it has become. Thank you once again and we

will hopefully see you all again next year.  Shauneen Henry

Your are Invited!!!
Come  and join Anna Henry for a

Bacon Butty & a Cuppa this Sunday
15th October in Clady Hall, 9.30am

to 2.00pm. All proceeds will go
towards the NI Children's Hospice. 
There will be a bouncy castle & buns for children also! 

Parish Newsletter
All items to be emailed or sent in
writing by Wednesday 1.00pm. 


